Cookbook for Prairie Heights Comm. School Corp.

Created by HPS Menu Planner

Cookbook for Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School

Created by HPS Menu Planner

Table of Contents

| Table of Contents |
|---|
| Fruit Juice |
| Refried Beans |
| Baked Beans |
| Green Beans |
| Sam I Am Ham & Cheese Sandwich |
| Golden Corn |
| Broccoli Parmesan |
| Chicken & Noodles |
| Chicken Patty on Bun |
| Poptarts |
| Grilled Cheese Sandwich |
| Cheesy Macaroni |
| Peas & Carrots |
| Cheesy Broccoli |
| Turkey & Cheese Lunch Kit |
| Taco Meat |
| Sidekick Slushie |
| Flavored Applesauce |
| Yogurt, Cheese Stick, and Strawberry Chex |
| Pizza Munchable |
| Cheeseburger on Bun* |
| |

Turkey & Cheese Sandwich

Happy St. Patrick's Day!

BBQ Pulled Pork Sandwich

Grilled Chicken w/ Cheese Sandwich

Cat in the Hat Parfait

Truffala Tree Leaves (Lettuce Salad)

Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss!

Goose Juice (Fruit Juice)

The Sneetches Peaches

Peanut Butter with Graham Crackers and Yogurt

Cinnamon Goldfish

Fruit Juice

| Servings: | 6.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|----------------------------------|-----------------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-9541 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|--|------------|
| JUICE GRP 100 70-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | Thaw before serving. Shake well. Serve chilled. Use within 10 days of thawing. Store thawed juice at 35 to 38 F. | 403040 |
| DRINK FRT PNCH 10 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118950 |
| JUICE FRT PNCH 100 70-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | Thaw before serving. Shake well. Serve chilled. Use within 10 days of thawing. Store thawed juice at 35 to 38 F. | 355900 |
| JUICE APPLE 100 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118921 |
| JUICE GRP 100 FRSH 72-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118940 |
| JUICE ORNG 100 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118930 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.50 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition | Facts |
|------------------|--------------|
|------------------|--------------|

Servings Per Recipe: 6.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Amount Per Serving | I |
|--------------------|---------|
| Calories | 66.67 |
| Fat | 0.00g |
| SaturatedFat | 0.00g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 0.00mg |
| Sodium | 10.83mg |
| Carbohydrates | 16.00g |
| Fiber | 0.00g |

| Sugar | | 15.00g | |
|-----------|--------|-----------|---------|
| Protein | | 0.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 10.20mg |
| Calcium | 8.95mg | Iron | 0.21mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Refried Beans

| Servings: | 264.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-9546 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---------------------------------|------------------|-------------------|------------|
| BEAN REFRD 6-10 GRSZ | 9 #10 CAN | | 293962 |
| Salsa, Low-Sodium, Canned | 2 #10 CAN | READY_TO_EAT | 100330 |
| CHEESE CHED MLD SHRD 4-5 LOL | 8 Quart | 2 quart per pan | 150250 |
| SPICE CHILI POWDER HOT 5.5 TRDE | 3 1/2 Tablespoon | | 224715 |
| SPICE CUMIN GRND 15Z TRDE | 2 2/3 Tablespoon | | 273945 |
| SPICE PAPRIKA SPANISH 16Z TRDE | 2 1/2 Teaspoon | | 225002 |
| SPICE ONION POWDER 19Z TRDE | 2 1/2 Teaspoon | | 126993 |

- 1. Mix all ingredients together except the cheese.
- 2. Spread evenly among the pans.
- 3. Bake at 350 degrees for 1 hour and 45 minutes or until temperature reaches 135 degrees.
- 4. Remove from the oven and add cheese evenly to the top of each pan.
- 5. Cover and store in hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.25 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.10 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.44 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 26 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup | 4.00 |
|--|----------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 184.63 |
| Fat | 6.13g |
| SaturatedFat | 3.35g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 14.55mg |
| Sodium | 589.30mg |
| Carbohydrates | 22.37g |

| Fiber | | 6.07g | |
|-----------|----------|-----------|--------|
| Sugar | | 1.67g | |
| Protein | | 10.45g | |
| Vitamin A | 145.45IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 136.17mg | Iron | 1.81mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Baked Beans

| Servings: | 480.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-9547 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| BEAN VEGTAR 6-10 GCHC | 18 #10 CAN | | 298913 |
| ONION DEHY CHPD 15 P/L | 2 Cup | | 263036 |
| MUSTARD YELLOW PREP 4-1GAL CRWNCOLL | 1 Cup | | 860221 |
| SUGAR BROWN LT 50 BIG CHIEF | 3/4 Quart | | 846775 |
| SAUCE WORCESTERSHIRE 4-1GAL FRENC | 1 Cup | | 109843 |
| SAUCE BBQ 4-1GAL SWTBRAY | 1 Gallon | | 655937 |
| KETCHUP CAN NAT LO SOD 6-10 REDG | 1 #10 CAN | READY_TO_EAT None | 200621 |

- 1. Divide the beans evenly among 4 pans.
- 2. Mix together the remaining ingredients and divide evenly among the 4 pans.
- 3. Toss the beans to coat.
- 4. Bake at 350 degrees for 2 1/4 hours or until the beans reach 135 degrees.
- 5. Cover and place in the hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|--|--|
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| GreenVeg 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg 0.00 | | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | |
| Legumes 0.50 | | |
| | | |

Starch 0.00

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 480.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|-------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 173.58 | |
| Fat | | 0.49g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 532.19mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 34.86g | |
| Fiber | | 4.87g | |
| Sugar | | 15.01g | |
| Protein | | 7.78g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 52.69mg | Iron | 1.94mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Green Beans

| Servings: | 432.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-9560 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| Green Beans cnd | 18 #10 CAN | BAKE | 100307 |
| Tap Water for Recipes | 1 Quart | UNPREPARED | 000001WTR |
| BASE BEEF RSTD NO ADDED MSG 6-1 GSIG | 1 Pound | | 110611 |

- 1. Divide the green beans among 4 pans.
- 2. Mix together the water and beef base.
- 3. Divide the mixture evenly among the pans.
- 4. Toss to coat the beans.
- 5. Bake at 350 degrees for 2 hours or until the internal temperature reaches 135 degrees.
- 6. Store covered in the hot boxes.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.50 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 432.00 | | | |
|---|----------------|-----------|--------|
| Serving Size | : 0.50 Cup | | |
| Amount Per | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 19.86 | |
| Fat | | 0.17g | _ |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | _ |
| Trans Fat | rans Fat 0.00g | | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 288.90mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 3.41g | |
| Fiber | | 2.16g | |
| Sugar | Sugar 1.08g | | |
| Protein | Protein 1.25g | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| | | | |

Calcium 1.22mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Sam I Am Ham & Cheese Sandwich

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|-----------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10283 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F 6-5 LOL | 1 Slice | | 722360 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |
| TURKEY HAM SLCD 12-1 JENNO | 6 Slice | | 556121 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Add the ham slices and cheese to the bun.
- 2. Place in pans and store in the walk-in until service.

| Meal | Co | m | onents | s (SLE) |
|------|----|---|--------|---------|
| | | | | |

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 2.50 |
| Grain | 2.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| r Serving | | |
|-----------|-----------|--|
| | 275.00 | |
| | 8.50g | |
| at | 2.75g | |
| | 0.00g | |
| | 67.50mg | |
| | 870.00mg | |
| ates | 26.00g | |
| | 3.00g | |
| | 4.50g | |
| | 23.50g | |
| 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| 126.00mg | Iron | 1.72mg |
| | at I ates | 275.00 8.50g at 2.75g 0.00g I 67.50mg 870.00mg ates 26.00g 3.00g 4.50g 23.50g 0.00IU Vitamin C |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Golden Corn

| Servings: | 548.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10292 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|--------------|-------------------|------------|
| CORN CUT IQF 30 GCHC | 120 Pound | BAKE | 285620 |
| BUTTER ALT LIQ NO SOD NT 3-1GAL GCHC | 1 2/3 Cup | 1/3 cup per pan | 184622 |
| SEASONING VEGETABLE NO SALT 21Z TRDE | 5 Tablespoon | 1 Tbsp. per pan | 647230 |

- 1. Boil the frozen corn in a pot until it reaches 135 degrees.
- 2. Drain the corn.
- 3. Divide the corn among 6 pans.
- 4. Mix together the butter and seasoning and divide it evenly among the pans.
- 5. Toss to coat the corn.
- 6. Cover the pans and keep warm in the hot boxes.

| Amount Per Serving | | |
|--------------------|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.50 | |

| Nutrition | | 10.00 | |
|------------------------------|--------------------|-----------|--------|
| Servings Per Serving Size | • | 10.00 | |
| Amount Per | | | |
| Calories | | 26.58 | |
| Fat | | 0.88g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.14g | |
| Trans Fat | Frans Fat 0.01g | | |
| Cholesterol | Cholesterol 0.00mg | | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 4.29g | |
| Fiber | | 0.20g | |
| Sugar | | 1.00g | |
| Protein | | 0.60g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |

Calcium 0.00mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Broccoli Parmesan

| Servings: | 274.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10299 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| Broccoli, No salt added, Frozen | 60 Pound | | 110473 |
| CHEESE PARM GRTD 12-1 PG | 4 Cup | | 164259 |
| BUTTER ALT LIQ NO SOD NT 3-1GAL GCHC | 2 Cup | | 184622 |

- 1. Boil the broccoli in a pot until the temperature reaches 135 degrees.
- 2. Drain the water.
- 3. Distribute evenly among 6 pans.
- 4. Add the butter evenly to the pans.
- 5. Toss to coat.
- 6. Add cheese evenly to the top of each pan.
- 7. Cover and store in hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | |
|-----------------------|------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.50 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 274.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup | | | |
|--|--------------------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Per | Serving | | |
| Calories | | 44.81 | |
| Fat | | 1.81g | |
| SaturatedFa | ıt | 0.44g | _ |
| Trans Fat | | 0.02g | |
| Cholesterol | Cholesterol 0.00mg | | |
| Sodium | | 34.59mg | |
| Carbohydra | tes | 5.34g | _ |
| Fiber | Fiber 3.20g | | |
| Sugar | Sugar 1.07g | | |
| Protein 3.44g | | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |

Calcium 6.43mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Chicken & Noodles

| Servings: | 576.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Cup | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10308 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|----------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| Chicken, Diced, Cooked, Frozen | 40 Pound | | 100101 |
| PASTA NOODL EGG FZ 4-3 REAMES | 72 Pound | | 245046 |
| Tap Water for Recipes | 14 Gallon | UNPREPARED | 000001WTR |
| BROTH CHIX 12-5 COLLEGE INN | 12 #5 CAN | | 264865 |
| BASE CHIX LO SOD NO MSG 6-1 MINR | 8 Cup | | 580589 |

- 1. Add the water, base, broth, and meat to a pot.
- 2. Bring to a boil.
- 3. Add the noodles.
- 4. Return to a boil and lower the heat to a simmer.
- 5. Simmer for 1 hour.
- 6. Distribute evenly into 8 pans.
- 7. Cover and store in the hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 1.00 | |
| Grain | 0.75 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 576.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Cup | | |
|--|----------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Calories | 202.43 | |
| Fat | 3.26g | |
| SaturatedFat | 0.50g | |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | 83.33mg | |
| Sodium | 168.67mg | |
| Carbohydrates | 30.18g | |
| Fiber | 0.00g | |

| Sugar | | 0.15g | |
|-----------|--------|-----------|--------|
| Protein | | 11.67g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 1.18mg | Iron | 2.00mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Chicken Patty on Bun

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10314 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|--|------------|
| CHIX PTY BRD WGRAIN 3.26Z 4-7.7 | 1 Each | BAKE Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Conventional Oven 8-10 minutes at 400°F from frozen. CONVECTION Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Convection Oven 6-8 minutes at 375°F from frozen. | 558061 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |

- 1. Bake the chicken patties at 400 degrees for 8-10 minutes or until the internal temperature of the patty reaches 165 degrees.
- 2. Place into pans.
- 3. Cover and store in the hot boxes until service.
- 4. Then place each patty on a bun for service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 3.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.0 Serving Size: 1.00 Each | 00 |
|--|----------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 380.00 |
| Fat | 14.50g |
| SaturatedFat | 2.50g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 25.00mg |
| Sodium | 640.00mg |
| Carbohydrates | 40.00g |
| Fiber | 6.00g |
| Sugar | 5.00g |
| Protein | 20.00g |

| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
|-----------|---------|-----------|--------|
| Calcium | 65.00mg | Iron | 3.00mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Poptarts

| Servings: | 3.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-10317 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN CINN 72-2CT | 1 Package | | 123081 |
| PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN BLUEB 72- 2CT | 1 Package | | 865101 |
| PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN FUDG 72-2CT | 1 Package | | 452082 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | | |
|--------------------|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 2.25 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| · | | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 3.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Serving Size | e: 1.00 Each | | |
|------------------|--------------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 368.00 | |
| Fat | | 5.83g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 1.93g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.03g | |
| Cholestero | l | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 382.33mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 76.00g | |
| Fiber | | 5.73g | |
| Sugar | | 30.33g | |
| Protein | | 4.70g | |
| Vitamin A | 333.33IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 200.00mg | Iron | 3.60mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Grilled Cheese Sandwich

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10321 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD 6-5 COMM | 4 Slice | | 150260 |
| BREAD WGRAIN HNY WHT 16-24Z GCHC | 2 Slice | | 204822 |
| BUTTER PRINT SLTD GRD AA 36-1 GCHC | 2 Teaspoon | | 191205 |

- 1. Melt the butter and spread it on sheet pans with a brush.
- 2. Layout 20 pieces of bread per pan.
- 3. Put 4 slices of cheese on each piece of bread.
- 4. Then dip the top bread in butter and put it butter side up on the cheese.
- 5. Cook in a 350 degree oven for 8 minutes.
- 6. Hold in hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | | |
| Meat | 2.00 | | |
| Grain | 2.00 | | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | | |
| Starch | 0.00 | | |
| | _ | | |

| • | n Facts or Recipe: 1.00 e: 1.00 Each | | |
|------------------|--|-----------------|----------------|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 486.67 | |
| Fat | | 27.33g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 14.67g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | I | 70.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 1190.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 40.00g | |
| Fiber | | 4.00g | |
| Sugar | | 8.00g | |
| Protein | | 18.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 386.00mg | Iron | 2.00mg |
| *All reporting | of TransFat is for | information onl | ly, and is not |

used for evaluation purposes

Cheesy Macaroni

| Servings: | 560.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 6.00 Ounce | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-12937 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| PASTA ELBOW MACAR 51 WGRAIN 2-10 | 40 Pound | | 229941 |
| SAUCE CHS CHED POUCH 6-106Z LOL | 18 Package | 3 cases | 135261 |
| 1 % White Milk | 8 Gallon | | 1% White |
| MARGARINE SLD 30-1 GCHC | 2 Pound | | 733061 |
| SALT IODIZED 25 CARG | 2 Cup | | 108286 |
| SPICE PEPR BLK REST GRIND 16Z TRDE | 1/2 Cup | | 225061 |

- 1. Boil the noodles according to package instructions.
- 2. Drain the noodles.
- 3. Add the remaining ingredients and cook to 135 degrees.
- 4. Divide into 8 pans and store in the hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | | |
| Meat | 1.00 | | |
| Grain | 1.00 | | |
| Fruit 0.00 | | | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | | |
| Starch | 0.00 | | |
| | | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 560.00 Serving Size: 6.00 Ounce | | | |
|--|-----------|--|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | | |
| Calories | 290.56 | | |
| Fat | 13.76g | | |
| SaturatedFat | 7.33g | | |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g | | |
| Cholesterol | 36.37mg | | |
| Sodium | 1067.96mg | | |
| Carbohydrates | 31.97g | | |
| Fiber | 2.29g | | |
| Sugar | 4.00g | | |
| Protein | 13.78g | | |

| Vitamin A | 85.71IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
|-----------|----------|-----------|--------|
| Calcium | 333.19mg | Iron | 1.09mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Peas & Carrots

| Servings: | 262.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-14766 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| PEAS GREEN IQF 30 GCHC | 30 Pound | | 285660 |
| CARROT DCD 6-10 GCHC | 6 #10 CAN | | 118907 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.25 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.25 | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 262.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

| Amount Per | r Serving | | |
|-------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 40.75 | |
| Fat | | 0.45g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 10.81mg | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 7.60g | |
| Fiber | | 2.53g | |
| Sugar | | 1.63g | |
| Protein | | 2.04g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 0.00mg | Iron | 0.45mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cheesy Broccoli

| Servings: | 274.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-19587 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| Broccoli, No salt added, Frozen | 60 Pound | | 110473 |
| SAUCE CHS CHED POUCH 6-106Z LOL | 106 Ounce | | 135261 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Boil the broccoli in a pot until the temperature reaches 135 degrees.
- 2. Drain the water.
- 3. Distribute evenly among 6 pans.
- 4. Add the cheese evenly to the pans.
- 5. Toss to coat.
- 6. Cover and store in hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.13 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.53 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 274.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup **Amount Per Serving Calories** 29.70 Fat 0.15g **SaturatedFat** 0.09g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 0.44mg **Sodium** 31.65mg Carbohydrates 5.42g **Fiber** 3.20g Sugar 1.07g **Protein** 3.31g Vitamin C Vitamin A 0.00IU 0.00mg **Calcium** 4.25mg Iron 0.00mg

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Turkey & Cheese Lunch Kit

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|-----------|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-21449 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--------------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| FLATBREAD WGRAIN 6 2.2Z 16-12CT RICH | 1 Each | | 644182 |
| TURKEY BRST SMKD COIN 1.75 SLCD 6-2 | 1 Ounce | Weigh | 394123 |
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F 6-5 LOL | 3 Slice | | 722360 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 2.00 |
| Grain | 2.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 315.40 | |
| Fat | | 11.46g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 4.90g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | | 37.70mg | |
| Sodium | | 1108.94mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 31.00g | |
| Fiber | | 3.00g | |
| Sugar | | 3.50g | |
| Protein | | 22.88g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 308.00mg | Iron | 1.55mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Taco Meat

| Servings: | 230.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------------------------------|-----------------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 2.00 Ounce | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27064 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|--------------|-------------------|------------|
| 100158 - Beef, Find Ground, 85/15, Frozen | 45 Pound | UNPREPARED | 100158 |
| SEASONING TACO MIX 2-5 GRSZ | 2 1/2 Pound | | 427446 |
| Cold Water | 2 1/2 Gallon | | 0000 |

Preparation Instructions

1. Cook meat and drain excess fat. 2. Add taco seasoning mix and water. 3. Bring to boil. Reduce heat and simmer 15 minutes stirring occasionally. 4. Weigh 2.0 oz. meat to determine appropriate scoop and portion cup for serving. Should be about 3/8 cup (#10 scoop) = 2.0 oz. weight.

| Meal | Components | (SLE) |
|--------|-------------------|-------|
| ∧ moun | t Dor Sorving | |

| Amount Per Serving | | |
|--------------------|------|--|
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 230.00 Serving Size: 2.00 Ounce

| | . zioo oane | | |
|-------------|-------------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Per | Serving | | |
| Calories | | 197.34 | |
| Fat | | 14.02g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 4.67g | |
| Trans Fat | | 2.34g | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 243.32mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 1.16g | |
| Fiber | | 0.00g | |
| Sugar | | 0.00g | |
| Protein | | 16.35g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 1.16mg | Iron | 0.00mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Sidekick Slushie

| Servings: | 4.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27277 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|---|------------|
| SLUSHIE STRAWB-KW 84-4.4FLZ SIDEKICKS | 4/5 Each | READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating | 863880 |
| SLUSHIE STRAWB-MANG 84- 4.4FLZ SIDEKIC | 4/5 Each | | 863890 |
| SLUSHIE SR CHRY-LEM 84-4.4FLZ | 4/5 Each | READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating | 667911 |
| SLUSHIE BL RASP/LEM 84CT SIDEKICKS | 4/5 Each | READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating | 794181 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Me | al Co | om | por | ents | (SLE) |
|----|-------|----|-----|------|-------|
| | | _ | | | |

| Amount Per Serving | | |
|--------------------|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.40 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 4.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each **Amount Per Serving Calories** 72.00 Fat 0.00g SaturatedFat 0.00g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 0.00mg Sodium 25.00mg Carbohydrates 17.60g **Fiber** 0.00g 15.00g Sugar **Protein** 0.00g Vitamin C Vitamin A 950.00IU 48.00mg

Calcium 64.00mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Flavored Applesauce

| Servings: | 5.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|-----------|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27287 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---------------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| APPLESAUCE CINN 96-4.5Z | 1 Each | | 358572 |
| APPLESAUCE STRWB BAN CUP 96-4.5Z | 1 Each | | 250012 |
| APPLESAUCE WTRMLN CUP 96-4.5Z | 1 Each | | 276161 |
| APPLESAUCE BLUE RASPB 96-4.5Z | 1 Each | | 358553 |
| APPLESAUCE CHERRY CUP 96-4.5Z COMM | 1 Each | | 726570 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.50 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 5.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Amount Per Serving | | | |
|--------------------|--|--|--|
| 68.00 | | | |
| 0.00g | | | |
| 0.00g | | | |
| 0.00g | | | |
| 0.00mg | | | |
| 6.00mg | | | |
| 17.60g | | | |
| 1.00g | | | |
| 15.00g | | | |
| | | | |
| 0.00g | | | |
| 0.00g Vitamin C | 0.00mg | | |
| | 0.00g 0.00g 0.00g 0.00mg 6.00mg 17.60g 1.00g | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Yogurt, Cheese Stick, and Strawberry Chex

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|-----------|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27337 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| YOGURT CHERRY TRPL L/F 48-4Z TRIX | 1 Each | | 186911 |
| CHEESE STRING MOZZ IW 168-1Z LOL | 1 Each | | 786580 |
| SNACK MIX STRAWB YOG WGRAIN 60- 1.03Z | 1 Package | | 266020 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 2.00 |
| Grain | 1.25 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 290.00 | |
| Fat | | 9.50g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 5.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | I | 25.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 320.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 40.00g | |
| Fiber | | 2.00g | |
| Sugar | | 16.00g | |
| Protein | | 12.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 338.00mg | Iron | 0.70mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Pizza Munchable

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|-----------|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27342 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--------------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| FLATBREAD WGRAIN 6 2.2Z 16-12CT RICH | 1 Each | | 644182 |
| CHEESE MOZZ SHRD 4-5 LOL | 1/2 Cup | | 645170 |
| SAUCE MARINARA 6-10 REDPK | 1/4 Cup | | 502181 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal (| Com | ponents | (SLE) |
|--------|-----|---------|-------|
|--------|-----|---------|-------|

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 2.00 |
| Grain | 2.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.25 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| · | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|------------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 395.00 | |
| Fat | | 17.75g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 8.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | | 30.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 757.50mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 36.00g | |
| Fiber | | 4.00g | |
| Sugar | | 8.00g | |
| Protein | | 21.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 442.00mg | Iron | 1.94mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cheeseburger on Bun*

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27343 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| BEEF GRND 80/20 3-10 GCHC | 3 Ounce | | 158704 |
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F 6-5 LOL | 1 Slice | | 722360 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |

- 1. Bake the beef patties in a 350 degree oven for 30 minutes or until the internal temperature reaches 165 degrees.
- 2. Place the patties in a pan and cover.
- 3. Place in the hot boxes until service.
- 4. Then place a patty on each bun.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.50 | |
| Grain | 2.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.0 Serving Size: 1.00 Each | |
|--|----------------------------------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 392.50 |
| Fat | 20.00g |
| SaturatedFat | 8.00g |
| Trans Fat | 1.13g |
| Cholesterol | 63.75mg |
| Sodium | 438.75mg |
| Carbohydrates | 26.00g |
| Fiber | 3.00g |
| Sugar | 4.50g |
| Protein | 25.25g |
| Vitamin A 0.00IU | Vitamin C 0.00mg |
| Calcium 126.00mg | Iron 2.35mg |
| *All reporting of TransFat is t | for information only, and is not |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Turkey & Cheese Sandwich

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28285 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F 6-5 LOL | 1 Slice | | 722360 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |
| TURKEY BRST SLCD WHT 1/2Z 12-1 JENNO | 5 Slice | | 244190 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Add the turkey slices and cheese to the bun.
- 2. Place in pans and store in the walk-in until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|---|------|--|
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 2.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |

Nutrition Facts

| | 231 VIII 9 3123. 1.00 Edoi1 | | | |
|------------------|-----------------------------|-----------|----------|--|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | | |
| Calories | | 266.67 | | |
| Fat | | 7.25g | | |
| SaturatedF | at | 2.08g | | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| Cholestero | I | 45.00mg | | |
| Sodium | | 698.33mg | | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 26.00g | | |
| Fiber | | 3.00g | | |
| Sugar | | 4.50g | | |
| Protein | | 23.67g | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | |
| Calcium | 126.00mg | Iron | 1.30mg | |
| Calciulli | 120.001119 | 11 011 | 1.501119 | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Happy St. Patrick's Day!

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 1 | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28771 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

Description Measurement Prep Instructions DistPart #

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

| Serving Size | . 1.00 1 | | | |
|--------------|-----------|-----------|--------|--|
| Amount Per | r Serving | | _ | |
| Calories | | 0.00 | | |
| Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 0.00g | | |
| Fiber | | 0.00g | | |
| Sugar | | 0.00g | | |
| Protein | | 0.00g | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | |
| Calcium | 0.00mg | Iron | 0.00mg | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

BBQ Pulled Pork Sandwich

| Servings: | 150.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.66 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28793 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|-----------------------------------|--------------|-------------------|------------|
| Pulled Pork | 40 Pound | | 110730* |
| SAUCE BBQ 4-1GAL SWTBRAY | 3 1/2 Gallon | | 655937 |
| BUN SUB SLCD WGRAIN 5 12-8CT GCHC | 150 Each | READY_TO_EAT | 276142 |

Preparation Instructions

Place 2-5 LB (or 10 lbs) packages of pulled pork in a 4B pan. You'll need 4-4B pans for recipe. Bake meat first at 325 degrees for 25 to 30 minutes. Drain juice (if there is any). Then add 14 cups of Sweet Baby Rays BBQ Sauce to each pan. Put back in oven for 20 to 25 minutes or until temperature reaches 160 degrees. Use a #6 Scoop to serve on sub bun.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 2.00 |
| Grain | 2.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| - | • |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 150.00 Serving Size: 0.66 Cup

| Serving Size | . 0.00 Cup | | |
|--------------|------------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 565.13 | |
| Fat | | 13.17g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 4.77g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 76.80mg | |
| Sodium | | 1105.30mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 81.71g | |
| Fiber | | 2.00g | |
| Sugar | | 53.72g | |
| Protein | | 30.47g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 50.00mg | Iron | 2.00mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Grilled Chicken w/ Cheese Sandwich

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28794 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |
| Chicken Fillet, Cooked, Unbreaded, Frozen | 1 Each | | 110921 |
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 6-5 | 1 Slice | | 189071 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE |
|-----------------------------|
|-----------------------------|

| Amount Per Serving | | | |
|--------------------|------|--|--|
| Meat | 2.50 | | |
| Grain | 2.00 | | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | | |
| Starch | 0.00 | | |
| | | | |

Nutrition Facts

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 275.00 | |
| Fat | | 6.00g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 1.25g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | | 72.50mg | |
| Sodium | | 505.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 26.00g | |
| Fiber | | 3.00g | |
| Sugar | | 5.00g | |
| Protein | | 29.50g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 128.50mg | Iron | 1.00mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cat in the Hat Parfait

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 PARFAIT | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-28795 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--------------------------------|-------------|---|------------|
| Strawberries, Whole fzn | 1/2 Cup | BAKE | 100253 |
| YOGURT VAN L/F PARFPR 6-4 YOPL | 1/2 Cup | READY_TO_EAT Ready to use with pouch & serving tip. | 811500 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Thaw the fruit.
- 2. Layer 1/4 cup of strawberries into container.
- 3. Layer 1/4 cup of yogurt over strawberries.
- 4. Layer 1/4 cup strawberries over yogurt
- 5. Layer 1/4 cup yogurt over strawberries.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | | | |
|--------------------|------|--|--|
| Meat | 1.00 | | |
| Grain | 0.00 | | |
| Fruit | 0.50 | | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | | |
| Starch | 0.00 | | |
| | | | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 PARFAIT

| 0011119 | | | |
|------------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 150.94 | |
| Fat | | 0.75g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 0.37g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 61.70mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 33.13g | |
| Fiber | | 2.00g | |
| Sugar | | 21.42g | |
| Protein | | 3.73g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 134.33mg | Iron | 0.00mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Truffala Tree Leaves (Lettuce Salad)

| Servings: | 700.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28796 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| LETTUCE ROMAINE CHOP 6-2 RSS | 700 Cup | | 735787 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Cup lettuce into containers.
- 2. Cover and store in the walk-in cooler until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | | |
|--|------|--|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | | |
| Grain | 0.00 | | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | | |
| GreenVeg | 0.50 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | | |
| Starch | 0.00 | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 700.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Cup | | | |
|--|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Per | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 10.00 | _ |
| Fat | | 0.00g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | _ |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | _ |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | _ |
| Carbohydra | ites | 2.00g | |
| Fiber | | 1.00g | |
| Sugar | | 1.00g | |
| Protein | | 1.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 16.00mg | Iron | 0.36mg |
| *All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not | | | |

used for evaluation purposes

Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss!

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28797 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

Description Measurement Prep Instructions DistPart #

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

| Derving Size. 1.00 Lacit | | | | |
|--------------------------|-----------|-----------|--------|--|
| Amount Per | r Serving | | | |
| Calories | | 0.00 | | |
| Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | | |
| Carbohydrates | | 0.00g | | |
| Fiber | | 0.00g | | |
| Sugar | | 0.00g | | |
| Protein | | 0.00g | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | |
| Calcium | 0.00mg | Iron | 0.00mg | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Goose Juice (Fruit Juice)

| Servings: | 6.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-28798 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|--|------------|
| JUICE GRP 100 70-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | Thaw before serving. Shake well. Serve chilled. Use within 10 days of thawing. Store thawed juice at 35 to 38 F. | 403040 |
| DRINK FRT PNCH 10 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118950 |
| JUICE FRT PNCH 100 70-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | Thaw before serving. Shake well. Serve chilled. Use within 10 days of thawing. Store thawed juice at 35 to 38 F. | 355900 |
| JUICE APPLE 100 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118921 |
| JUICE GRP 100 FRSH 72-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118940 |
| JUICE ORNG 100 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118930 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| 0.00 |
|------|
| 0.00 |
| 0.50 |
| 0.00 |
| 0.00 |
| 0.00 |
| 0.00 |
| 0.00 |
| |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: Serving Size: 1.00 Ea | 6.00 |
|--|---------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 66.67 |
| Fat | 0.00g |
| SaturatedFat | 0.00g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 0.00mg |
| Sodium | 10.83mg |
| Carbohydrates | 16.00g |

| Fiber | | 0.00g | |
|-----------|--------|-----------|---------|
| Sugar | | 15.00g | |
| Protein | | 0.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 10.20mg |
| Calcium | 8.95mg | Iron | 0.21mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

The Sneetches Peaches

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Cup | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-28800 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| Diced Peaches CND 6-10 | 1/2 Cup | BAKE | 100220 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|---|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.50 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

Nutrition Facts

| Amount Per | Serving | | |
|---------------|---------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 60.00 | |
| Fat | | 0.00g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 5.00mg | |
| Carbohydrates | | 14.00g | |
| Fiber | | 1.00g | |
| Sugar | | 13.00g | |
| Protein | | 0.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 0.00mg | Iron | 0.00mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cinnamon Goldfish

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Grain |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28812 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------------------|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| CRACKER GLDFSH CINN 300-2CT PEPPFM | 1 Package | | 194510 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 1.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

Nutrition Facts

| Amount Per Serving | | | |
|--------------------|---------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 120.00 | |
| Fat | | 4.00g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 1.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 140.00mg | |
| Carbohydrates | | 19.00g | |
| Fiber | | 1.00g | |
| Sugar | | 7.00g | |
| Protein | | 1.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 80.00mg | Iron | 1.80mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Peanut Butter with Graham Crackers and Yogurt

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28848 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| PEANUT BUTTER 120-1.1Z JIF | 1 Each | | 794301 |
| YOGURT CHERRY TRPL L/F 48-4Z TRIX | 1 Each | | 186911 |
| CRACKER GRHM HNY MAID LIL SQ 72- 1.06Z | 1 Package | | 503370 |

Preparation Instructions

Meal Components (SLF)

Package all items together.

Note: During NSLP/SSO program service this counts as a dessert grain

| Wear Compone | ilis (SLL) |
|--------------------|------------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Meat | 2.00 |
| Grain | 1.25 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 390.00 | |
| Fat | | 18.50g | |
| SaturatedF | at | 3.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | I | 5.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 345.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 47.00g | |
| Fiber | | 2.00g | |
| Sugar | | 20.00g | |
| Protein | | 13.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 166.00mg | Iron | 1.90mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cookbook for Prairie Heights High School

Created by HPS Menu Planner

Table of Contents

| Table of Contents |
|---|
| Fruit Juice |
| Refried Beans |
| Baked Beans |
| Green Beans |
| Golden Corn |
| Chicken Patty on Bun |
| Poptarts |
| Spaghetti & Meat Sauce |
| Spicy Chicken Patty on Bun |
| Sausage, Egg and Cheese Biscuit |
| Fish Sandwich |
| Sidekick Slushie |
| Cheeseburger on Bun* |
| Grilled Chicken Bacon Ranch Sandwich |
| Alfredo Biscuits & Gravy |
| Orange Chicken |
| Buffalo Chicken Dip with Chips |
| Happy St. Patrick's Day! |
| BBQ Pulled Pork Sandwich |
| Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss! |
| Ham, Egg, & Cheese Croissant |
| |

Fruit Juice

| Servings: | 6.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|----------------------------------|-----------------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-9541 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|--|------------|
| JUICE GRP 100 70-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | Thaw before serving. Shake well. Serve chilled. Use within 10 days of thawing. Store thawed juice at 35 to 38 F. | 403040 |
| DRINK FRT PNCH 10 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118950 |
| JUICE FRT PNCH 100 70-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | Thaw before serving. Shake well. Serve chilled. Use within 10 days of thawing. Store thawed juice at 35 to 38 F. | 355900 |
| JUICE APPLE 100 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118921 |
| JUICE GRP 100 FRSH 72-4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118940 |
| JUICE ORNG 100 FRSH 72- 4FLZ SNCUP | 1 Each | | 118930 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.50 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition | Facts |
|------------------|--------------|
|------------------|--------------|

| Amount Per Serving | I |
|--------------------|---------|
| Calories | 66.67 |
| Fat | 0.00g |
| SaturatedFat | 0.00g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 0.00mg |
| Sodium | 10.83mg |
| Carbohydrates | 16.00g |
| Fiber | 0.00g |

| Sugar | | 15.00g | |
|-----------|--------|-----------|---------|
| Protein | | 0.00g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 10.20mg |
| Calcium | 8.95mg | Iron | 0.21mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Refried Beans

| Servings: | 264.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-9546 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---------------------------------|------------------|-------------------|------------|
| BEAN REFRD 6-10 GRSZ | 9 #10 CAN | | 293962 |
| Salsa, Low-Sodium, Canned | 2 #10 CAN | READY_TO_EAT | 100330 |
| CHEESE CHED MLD SHRD 4-5 LOL | 8 Quart | 2 quart per pan | 150250 |
| SPICE CHILI POWDER HOT 5.5 TRDE | 3 1/2 Tablespoon | | 224715 |
| SPICE CUMIN GRND 15Z TRDE | 2 2/3 Tablespoon | | 273945 |
| SPICE PAPRIKA SPANISH 16Z TRDE | 2 1/2 Teaspoon | | 225002 |
| SPICE ONION POWDER 19Z TRDE | 2 1/2 Teaspoon | | 126993 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Mix all ingredients together except the cheese.
- 2. Spread evenly among the pans.
- 3. Bake at 350 degrees for 1 hour and 45 minutes or until temperature reaches 135 degrees.
- 4. Remove from the oven and add cheese evenly to the top of each pan.
- 5. Cover and store in hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.25 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.10 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.44 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 26 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup | 4.00 |
|--|----------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 184.63 |
| Fat | 6.13g |
| SaturatedFat | 3.35g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 14.55mg |
| Sodium | 589.30mg |
| Carbohydrates | 22.37g |

| Fiber | | 6.07g | |
|-----------|----------|-----------|--------|
| Sugar | | 1.67g | |
| Protein | | 10.45g | |
| Vitamin A | 145.45IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 136.17mg | Iron | 1.81mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Baked Beans

| Servings: | 480.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-9547 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|----------------------|------------|
| BEAN VEGTAR 6-10 GCHC | 18 #10 CAN | | 298913 |
| ONION DEHY CHPD 15 P/L | 2 Cup | | 263036 |
| MUSTARD YELLOW PREP 4-1GAL CRWNCOLL | 1 Cup | | 860221 |
| SUGAR BROWN LT 50 BIG CHIEF | 3/4 Quart | | 846775 |
| SAUCE WORCESTERSHIRE 4-1GAL FRENC | 1 Cup | | 109843 |
| SAUCE BBQ 4-1GAL SWTBRAY | 1 Gallon | | 655937 |
| KETCHUP CAN NAT LO SOD 6-10 REDG | 1 #10 CAN | READY_TO_EAT None | 200621 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Divide the beans evenly among 4 pans.
- 2. Mix together the remaining ingredients and divide evenly among the 4 pans.
- 3. Toss the beans to coat.
- 4. Bake at 350 degrees for 2 1/4 hours or until the beans reach 135 degrees.
- 5. Cover and place in the hot boxes until service.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|--|--|
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.00 | | |
| 0.50 | | |
| | | |

Starch 0.00

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 480.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|-------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 173.58 | |
| Fat | | 0.49g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 532.19mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 34.86g | |
| Fiber | | 4.87g | |
| Sugar | | 15.01g | |
| Protein | | 7.78g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 52.69mg | Iron | 1.94mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Green Beans

| Servings: | 432.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-9560 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| Green Beans cnd | 18 #10 CAN | BAKE | 100307 |
| Tap Water for Recipes | 1 Quart | UNPREPARED | 000001WTR |
| BASE BEEF RSTD NO ADDED MSG 6-1 GSIG | 1 Pound | | 110611 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Divide the green beans among 4 pans.
- 2. Mix together the water and beef base.
- 3. Divide the mixture evenly among the pans.
- 4. Toss to coat the beans.
- 5. Bake at 350 degrees for 2 hours or until the internal temperature reaches 135 degrees.
- 6. Store covered in the hot boxes.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 0.00 | |
| Grain | 0.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg 0.50 | | |
| Legumes 0.00 | | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 432.00 | | | |
|---|--------------------|-----------|--------|
| Serving Size | : 0.50 Cup | | |
| Amount Per | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 19.86 | |
| Fat | | 0.17g | _ |
| SaturatedFa | SaturatedFat 0.00g | | |
| Trans Fat | ans Fat 0.00g | | |
| Cholesterol | Cholesterol 0.00mg | | |
| Sodium | Sodium 288.90mg | | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 3.41g | |
| Fiber | | 2.16g | |
| Sugar | | 1.08g | |
| Protein | | 1.25g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| | | | |

Calcium 1.22mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Golden Corn

| Servings: | 548.00 | Category: | Vegetable |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10292 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|--------------|-------------------|------------|
| CORN CUT IQF 30 GCHC | 120 Pound | BAKE | 285620 |
| BUTTER ALT LIQ NO SOD NT 3-1GAL GCHC | 1 2/3 Cup | 1/3 cup per pan | 184622 |
| SEASONING VEGETABLE NO SALT 21Z TRDE | 5 Tablespoon | 1 Tbsp. per pan | 647230 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Boil the frozen corn in a pot until it reaches 135 degrees.
- 2. Drain the corn.
- 3. Divide the corn among 6 pans.
- 4. Mix together the butter and seasoning and divide it evenly among the pans.
- 5. Toss to coat the corn.
- 6. Cover the pans and keep warm in the hot boxes.

| Meal Compone Amount Per Serving | |
|---------------------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.50 |

| Nutrition | | 10.00 | |
|------------------------------|--------|-----------|--------|
| Servings Per Serving Size | • | 16.00 | |
| Amount Per | | | |
| Calories | | 26.58 | |
| Fat | | 0.88g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.14g | |
| Trans Fat 0.01g | | | |
| Cholesterol 0.00mg | | | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 4.29g | |
| Fiber | | 0.20g | |
| Sugar | | 1.00g | |
| Protein | | 0.60g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |

Calcium 0.00mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Chicken Patty on Bun

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10314 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|--|------------|
| CHIX PTY BRD WGRAIN 3.26Z 4-7.7 | 1 Each | BAKE Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Conventional Oven 8-10 minutes at 400°F from frozen. CONVECTION Appliances vary, adjust accordingly. Convection Oven 6-8 minutes at 375°F from frozen. | 558061 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Bake the chicken patties at 400 degrees for 8-10 minutes or until the internal temperature of the patty reaches 165 degrees.
- 2. Place into pans.
- 3. Cover and store in the hot boxes until service.
- 4. Then place each patty on a bun for service.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 3.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.0 Serving Size: 1.00 Each | 00 |
|--|----------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 380.00 |
| Fat | 14.50g |
| SaturatedFat | 2.50g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 25.00mg |
| Sodium | 640.00mg |
| Carbohydrates | 40.00g |
| Fiber | 6.00g |
| Sugar | 5.00g |
| Protein | 20.00g |

| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
|-----------|---------|-----------|--------|
| Calcium | 65.00mg | Iron | 3.00mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Poptarts

| Servings: | 3.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-10317 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN CINN 72-2CT | 1 Package | | 123081 |
| PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN BLUEB 72- 2CT | 1 Package | | 865101 |
| PASTRY POP-TART WGRAIN FUDG 72-2CT | 1 Package | | 452082 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|----------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 2.25 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| · | <u> </u> |

Nutrition Facts

| Serving Size | Serving Size: 1.00 Each | | | | |
|------------------|-------------------------|-----------|----------|--|--|
| Amount Pe | Amount Per Serving | | | | |
| Calories | | 368.00 | | | |
| Fat | Fat | | | | |
| SaturatedF | at | 1.93g | | | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.03g | 0.03g | | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | | | |
| Sodium | | 382.33mg | 382.33mg | | |
| Carbohydra | ates | 76.00g | | | |
| Fiber | | 5.73g | | | |
| Sugar | | 30.33g | | | |
| Protein | | 4.70g | | | |
| Vitamin A | 333.33IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | | |
| Calcium | 200.00mg | Iron | 3.60mg | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Spaghetti & Meat Sauce

| Servings: | 100.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Cup | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-10322 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|---------------|-------------------|------------|
| 100158 - Beef, Find Ground, 85/15, Frozen | 17 1/2 Pound | | 100158 |
| SAUCE SPAGHETTI FCY 6-10 REDPK | 3 1/4 #10 CAN | | 852759 |
| Tap Water for Recipes | 12 Gallon | | 000001WTR |
| PASTA SPAG 51 WGRAIN 2-10 | 9 1/2 Pound | | 221460 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Brown ground beef. Chop into 1/4 to 1/2-inch pieces as beef is browning. Drain. Rinse with hot water. Drain. CCP: Heat to 165°F or above for at least 15 seconds.
- 2. Add spaghetti sauce. Purchase a canned spaghetti sauce with no more than 700 mg of sodium and 2 mg of fat per 1/2-cup serving.

CCP: Hold at 1350 F or higher.

- 3. Bring water to a boil.
- 4. Break noodles in pieces. Slowly add to boiling water. Stir constantly until water boils again. Cook 8-10 minutes or until tender; stir occasionally. Do not overcook. Drain well. Run cold water over spaghetti to cool slightly.
- 5. Stir noodles into meat sauce.
- 6. Divide mixture equally into steam table pans (12 x 20 x 4) which have been lightly coated with pan release spray. Use 3 pans for every 100 servings.
- 7. Cover to retain moisture. If mixture sits for an extended period of time and becomes dry, add approximately 2 cups of hot water (135°F or greater) per pan and mix gently.

CCP: Hold at 135°F or higher.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|---|------|--|
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 1.50 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.63 | |

| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
|----------|------|
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts

| | • | | |
|-------------------|---------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Per | Serving | | |
| Calories | | 355.95 | |
| Fat | | 13.30g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 4.18g | |
| Trans Fat | | 2.09g | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | |
| Sodium | | 419.86mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 39.78g | |
| Fiber | | 5.91g | |
| Sugar | | 7.26g | |
| Protein | | 22.82g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 27.70mg | Iron | 1.44mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Spicy Chicken Patty on Bun

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|---------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-15198 |
| School: | Prairie Heights HS Salad Bar | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| CHIX PTY HOT & SPCY FC 3.23Z 4-7.5 | 1 Each | | 150180 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | BAKE | 517810 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Bake the chicken patties at 400 degrees for 8-10 minutes or until the internal temperature of the patty reaches 165 degrees.
- 2. Place into pans.
- 3. Cover and store in the hot boxes until service.
- 4. Then place each patty on a bun for service.

Mool Components (CLE)

| Amount Per Serving Meat | 2.00 |
|--------------------------|------|
| Grain | 2.75 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each **Amount Per Serving Calories** 350.00 Fat 12.50g SaturatedFat 2.50g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 55.00mg **Sodium** 650.00mg Carbohydrates 37.00g **Fiber** 4.00g Sugar 4.00g **Protein** 21.00g 0.00IU Vitamin C Vitamin A 0.00mg **Calcium** 52.00mg 3.00mg Iron

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Sausage, Egg and Cheese Biscuit

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-19651 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|--|---------------|
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD 6-5 COMM | 1 Slice | | 150260 |
| EGG SCRMBD PTY GRLLD 369-1.25Z SNYFR | 1 Each | BAKE Convection or Combination Oven: Preheat oven to 350ŰF, Line sheet trays with pan liner or parchment paper, Place product on sheet trays, For bulk product, cover with foil prior to placing in oven. For individually wrapped product, do not allow wrapper to touch edges of pan; no need to cover with foil. Heat product per recommended heating times. Total cooking time from thawed state 10 minutes and from frozen state 20 minutes | 663091 |
| SAUSAGE PTY STHRN 1.33Z 6-5 JTM | 1 Each | BAKE Place patties on a sheet pan and heat in convection oven at 350 degrees to 375 degrees F for approximately 7-8 minutes. | 785880 |
| DOUGH BISCUIT WGRAIN 216-2.1Z RICH | 1 Each | BAKE 1. KEEP PRODUCT FROZEN AT 0 F TO -10 F UNTIL READY TO USE. 2. PAN FROZEN DOUGH ON PAPER LINED SHEET PAN. FULL SHEET PAN: INDIVIDUAL - 8 X 5; CLUSTERED - HONEYCOMB OF 51. HALF SHEET PAN: INDIVIDUAL - 5 X 4; CLUSTERED - HONEYCOMB OF 21. * LEAVE ABOUT 1 4" SPACE BETWEEN THE BISCUITS WHEN CLUSTERED 3. BAKE UNTIL GOLDEN BROWN. CONVENTIONAL OVEN: 375 F - 12 TO 16 MINUTES. CONVECTION OVEN: 325 F - 8 TO 12 MINUTES FOR INDIVIDUAL PANNED AND 12 TO 16 MINUTES FOR CLUSTERED. BAKE TIMES WILL VARY DUE TO OVENS. ADJUST TIMES ACCORDINGLY. | 237390 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Fruit

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.50 | |
| Grain | 1.50 | |

0.00

| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
|----------|------|
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | | | |
|------------------|-----------|-----------|--------|--|--|
| Calories | | 396.00 | | | |
| Fat | | 26.00g | | | |
| SaturatedF | at | 11.70g | | | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | | | |
| Cholestero | I | 138.50mg | | | |
| Sodium | | 902.00mg | | | |
| Carbohydrates | | 24.00g | 24.00g | | |
| Fiber | | 3.00g | | | |
| Sugar | | 3.50g | | | |
| Protein | | 16.00g | | | |
| Vitamin A | 56.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | | |
| Calcium | 150.33mg | Iron | 1.05mg | | |
| | | | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Fish Sandwich

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-20118 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|---|------------|
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |
| FISH BRD 3Z O/R WGRAIN 10 HILNR | 1 Each | BAKE COOKING INSTRUCTIONS FROM FROZEN: TO BAKE: Placefrozen fillets on a lightly oiled sheet pan. CONVECTION OVEN: Preheat oven to 400°F and bake for 12-15 minutes. CONVENTIONAL OVEN: Preheat oven to 425°F and bake for 15-18 minutes. NOTE: COOK TO AN INTERNAL TEMPERATURE OF 165°F MINIMUM. | 576255 |
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 6-5 | 1 Slice | | 189071 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 3.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| · | | |

Nutrition Facts

| Amount Per Serving | | | | | |
|--------------------|-----------|-----------|----------|--|--|
| Calories | | 345.00 | | | |
| Fat | | 10.50g | 10.50g | | |
| SaturatedF | at | 2.25g | | | |
| Trans Fat | Trans Fat | | | | |
| Cholesterol | | 27.50mg | | | |
| Sodium | | 865.00mg | 865.00mg | | |
| Carbohydrates | | 42.00g | | | |
| Fiber | | 4.00g | 4.00g | | |
| Sugar | | 5.00g | 5.00g | | |
| Protein | | 18.50g | | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | | |
| Calcium | 128.50mg | Iron | 2.30mg | | |
| | | | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not

used for evaluation purposes

Sidekick Slushie

| Servings: | 4.00 | Category: | Fruit |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27277 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|---|------------|
| SLUSHIE STRAWB-KW 84-4.4FLZ SIDEKICKS | 4/5 Each | READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating | 863880 |
| SLUSHIE STRAWB-MANG 84- 4.4FLZ SIDEKIC | 4/5 Each | | 863890 |
| SLUSHIE SR CHRY-LEM 84-4.4FLZ | 4/5 Each | READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating | 667911 |
| SLUSHIE BL RASP/LEM 84CT SIDEKICKS | 4/5 Each | READY_TO_EAT Remove from freezer and let sit out a short time before eating | 794181 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Me | eal | C | om | ро | nen | ts (| SLE) |
|----|-----|---|----|----|-----|------|------|
| | | _ | _ | | | | |

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.40 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 4.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each **Amount Per Serving Calories** 72.00 Fat 0.00g SaturatedFat 0.00g **Trans Fat** 0.00g Cholesterol 0.00mg Sodium 25.00mg Carbohydrates 17.60g **Fiber** 0.00g 15.00g Sugar **Protein** 0.00g Vitamin C Vitamin A 950.00IU 48.00mg

Calcium 64.00mg Iron 0.00mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cheeseburger on Bun*

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27343 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| BEEF GRND 80/20 3-10 GCHC | 3 Ounce | | 158704 |
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F 6-5 LOL | 1 Slice | | 722360 |
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1. Bake the beef patties in a 350 degree oven for 30 minutes or until the internal temperature reaches 165 degrees.
- 2. Place the patties in a pan and cover.
- 3. Place in the hot boxes until service.
- 4. Then place a patty on each bun.

| Meal Components (SLE) | | |
|-----------------------|------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | |
| Meat | 2.50 | |
| Grain | 2.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each | | | |
|---|----------------------------------|--|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | | |
| Calories | 392.50 | | |
| Fat | 20.00g | | |
| SaturatedFat | 8.00g | | |
| Trans Fat | 1.13g | | |
| Cholesterol | 63.75mg | | |
| Sodium | 438.75mg | | |
| Carbohydrates | 26.00g | | |
| Fiber | 3.00g | | |
| Sugar | 4.50g | | |
| Protein | 25.25g | | |
| Vitamin A 0.00IU | Vitamin C 0.00mg | | |
| Calcium 126.00mg | Iron 2.35mg | | |
| *All reporting of TransFat is f | for information only, and is not | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Grilled Chicken Bacon Ranch Sandwich

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-27916 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| BUN HAMB SLCD WHEAT WHL 4 10-12 GCHC | 1 Each | | 517810 |
| Chicken Fillet, Cooked, Unbreaded, Frozen | 1 Each | | 110921 |
| BACON TKY CKD 12-50CT JENNO | 1 Slice | | 834770 |
| CHEESE AMER 160CT SLCD R/F R/SOD 6-5 | 1 Slice | | 189071 |
| RANCH LT DIP CUP 100-1Z FLAVOR FRESH | 1 Each | | 499521 |

Preparation Instructions

1. To assemble sandwich, place cooked chicken patty on bottom of bun. Then place cheese slice and 2 halves of 1 bacon slice on top. Place lid on and serve with ranch cup on the side.

CCP: Keep at 41 F or below.

^{**}Allergens: Wheat, Milk, Egg, Soy

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| eat | 2.50 | |
| ain | 2.00 | |
| uit | 0.00 | |
| eenVeg | 0.00 | |
| dVeg | 0.00 | |
| herVeg | 0.00 | |
| gumes | 0.00 | |
| arch | 0.00 | |
| A1 011 | 0.00 | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each |) |
|---|------------------|
| Amount Per Serving | |
| Calories | 465.00 |
| Fat | 20.00g |
| SaturatedFat | 4.25g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 112.50mg |
| Sodium | 1250.00mg |
| Carbohydrates | 31.00g |
| Fiber | 3.00g |
| Sugar | 8.00g |
| Protein | 39.50g |
| Vitamin A 0.00IU | Vitamin C 0.00mg |

Calcium 148.50mg Iron 1.36mg

*All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Alfredo Biscuits & Gravy

| Servings: | 45.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.25 Cup | HACCP Process: | Complex Food Prep |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28278 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|---|----------------|--|------------|
| SAUCE ALFREDO FZ 6-5 JTM | 1 Package | 1, 5 lb. bag | 155661 |
| Tap Water for Recipes | 3/4 Cup | UNPREPARED | 000001WTR |
| SPICE PEPR BLK REG GRIND 16Z TRDE | 1 1/2 Teaspoon | | 225037 |
| SAUSAGE LNK PORK 1.2Z 250CT COMM | 1 Pound | BAKE Conventional oven: from frozen state, bake on a pan in a preheated conventional oven at 350 degrees f for 8-10 minutes. Convection oven: from frozen state, bake on a pan in a preheated convection oven at 350 degrees f for 5-8 minutes microwave: on high for about 45 seconds. Microwave ovens vary. Times given are approximate. | 344090 |
| DOUGH BISC STICK 250-1.25Z RICH | 90 Each | BAKE Keep Pan frozen dough on paper lined sheet pan, approx. 2-3 inches apart. Bake until golden brown. Conventional Oven: 375 degrees F: 8-10 minutes. Convection Oven: 325 degrees F for 6-8 minutes. Bake times vary based on appliances - adjust accordingly. | 149070 |

Preparation Instructions

- 1 Thaw sausage links. Chop sausage into crumbles.
- 2. Combine alfredo sauce and hot water. Stir to combine.
- 3. Stir in sausage and pepper.
- 4. Heat to 165 degrees.
- 5. Portion in 2 fl. oz. (1/4 cup) portions for service.
- 6. Hold warm until service.
- 7. Serve portioned gravy with 2 biscuit sticks.
- 2 biscuit sticks + 1/4 cup gravy= 2 oz. eq. grain & 1.25 meat/meat alternate

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 1.25 |
| Grain | 2.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 45.00 Serving Size: 0.25 Cup

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|--------------------|
| Calories | 328.17 |
| Fat | 16.34g |
| SaturatedFat | 9.36g |
| Trans Fat | 0.00g |
| Cholesterol | 25.87mg |
| Sodium | 1180.36mg |
| Carbohydrates | 30.86g |
| Fiber | 0.00g |
| Sugar | 4.91g |
| Protein | 11.90g |
| Vitamin A 214.69IU | Vitamin C 0.00mg |
| Calcium 191.48mg | Iron 0.11mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Orange Chicken

| Servings: | 37.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28290 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|------------------------------------|-------------|--|------------|
| CHIX PCORN LRG WGRAIN CKD 6-5 | 10 Pound | BAKE FROM FROZEN: CONVENTIONAL OVEN FOR 10-12 MINUTES AT 350F; CONVECTION OVEN FOR 6-8 MINUTES AT 350F. | 536620 |
| SAUCE ORNG GINGR 4- .5GAL ASIAN | 32 Ounce | | 802860 |

Preparation Instructions

Place 5# of popcorn chicken on each of 2 full size sheet pans. Bake at 350 degrees for 10 minutes or until temperature reaches 135 degrees minimum. Pour all of the chicken into a 6 steamtable pan. Add oranges and sauce. Mix thoroughly.

Each serving should be 10 popcorn chicken.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|--|------|--|
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 1.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| OtherVeg 0.00 | | |
| Legumes | 0.00 | |
| Starch | 0.00 | |
| | | |

| Nutrition Facts Servings Per Recipe: 37.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup | | | | |
|---|----------------------|-----------|--------|--|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | | |
| Calories | | 313.31 | | |
| Fat | | 13.07g | | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 3.02g | | |
| Trans Fat | Trans Fat 0.00g | | | |
| Cholestero | Cholesterol 70.38mg | | | |
| Sodium 665.44mg | | | | |
| Carbohydra | Carbohydrates 30.93g | | | |
| Fiber | | 3.02g | | |
| Sugar | | 12.11g | | |
| Protein | | 19.10g | | |
| Vitamin A | 201.09IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | |
| Calcium | 20.11mg | Iron | 1.45mg | |
| *All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not | | | | |

used for evaluation purposes

Buffalo Chicken Dip with Chips

| Servings: | 30.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.50 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28538 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|-------------------|------------|
| SAUCE CHS QUESO BLANCO FZ 6-5 JTM | 5 Pound | | 722110 |
| SAUCE BUFF WNG REDHOT 4-1GAL FRNKS | 1 Cup | | 704229 |
| Chicken, Fajita Strips, Cooked, Frozen | 5 Pound | Diced | 100117 |
| CHIP TORTL CRN YEL RND REST 72-1.5Z | 30 Each | | 133273 |

Preparation Instructions

Heating Instructions for Queso Blanco & Buffalo Sauce:

Place unopened pouches in a full-size perforated pan.

Heat approximately for 30-45 minutes and check for internal temp. of 145°F (HACCP Critical Control Point - 145°F for 15 seconds). Your cook time may vary according to quantity of product being heated.

Once the product has reached internal temp., place on serving line or hold hot (HACCP Critical Control Point - 145°F or higher) until ready to use.

Open the bag carefully to avoid being burned.

Chicken Heating Instructions:

Heat frozen diced or shredded chicken accordingly to manufacturer heating instructions (HACCP Critical Control Point - 165°F or higher) and hold until ready to serve.

Assemble:

In a mixing bowl, combine 5 lbs of Queso Blanco and 1 cup of Buffalo Style Sauce; mix until fully blended.

In a full size 2" deep pan, toss cooked chicken with the buffalo gueso mixture and blend thoroughly.

Portion:

In a bowl portion 1/2 cup of buffalo chicken dip. Serve with tortilla chips.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|---|------|--|
| Meat 0.00 | | |
| Grain 0.00 | | |
| Fruit 0.00 | | |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 | |

| RedVeg | 0.00 |
|----------|------|
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 30.00 Serving Size: 0.50 Cup

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|-------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 520.00 | |
| Fat | | 25.33g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 10.73g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | | 138.67mg | |
| Sodium | | 1859.38mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 35.33g | |
| Fiber | | 3.00g | |
| Sugar | | 2.67g | |
| Protein | | 36.33g | |
| Vitamin A | 533.33IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 269.33mg | Iron | 0.90mg |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Happy St. Patrick's Day!

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 1 | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28771 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

Description Measurement Prep Instructions DistPart #

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 1

| Serving Size. 1.00 i | | | | |
|----------------------|--------|-----------|--------|--|
| Amount Per Serving | | | | |
| Calories | | 0.00 | | |
| Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | 0.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | | |
| Carbohydrates | | 0.00g | | |
| Fiber | | 0.00g | | |
| Sugar | | 0.00g | | |
| Protein | | 0.00g | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | |
| Calcium | 0.00mg | Iron | 0.00mg | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

BBQ Pulled Pork Sandwich

| Servings: | 150.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|----------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 0.66 Cup | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28793 |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|-----------------------------------|--------------|-------------------|------------|
| Pulled Pork | 40 Pound | | 110730* |
| SAUCE BBQ 4-1GAL SWTBRAY | 3 1/2 Gallon | | 655937 |
| BUN SUB SLCD WGRAIN 5 12-8CT GCHC | 150 Each | READY_TO_EAT | 276142 |

Preparation Instructions

Place 2-5 LB (or 10 lbs) packages of pulled pork in a 4B pan. You'll need 4-4B pans for recipe. Bake meat first at 325 degrees for 25 to 30 minutes. Drain juice (if there is any). Then add 14 cups of Sweet Baby Rays BBQ Sauce to each pan. Put back in oven for 20 to 25 minutes or until temperature reaches 160 degrees. Use a #6 Scoop to serve on sub bun.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 2.00 |
| Grain | 2.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| - | • |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 150.00 Serving Size: 0.66 Cup

| Serving Size | . 0.00 Cup | | |
|--------------|------------|-----------|--------|
| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
| Calories | | 565.13 | |
| Fat | | 13.17g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 4.77g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholesterol | | 76.80mg | |
| Sodium | | 1105.30mg | |
| Carbohydra | ites | 81.71g | |
| Fiber | | 2.00g | |
| Sugar | | 53.72g | |
| Protein | | 30.47g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 50.00mg | Iron | 2.00mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss!

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | No Cook |
| Meal Type: | Lunch | Recipe ID: | R-28797 |
| School: | Prairie Heights Elementary/Middle School | | |

Ingredients

Description Measurement Prep Instructions DistPart #

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

Meal Components (SLE)

| Amount Per Serving | |
|--------------------|------|
| Meat | 0.00 |
| Grain | 0.00 |
| Fruit | 0.00 |
| GreenVeg | 0.00 |
| RedVeg | 0.00 |
| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |
| | |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| OCIVING OIZO | Serving Size: 1.00 Laci | | | | |
|---------------|-------------------------|-----------|--------|--|--|
| Amount Per | r Serving | | | | |
| Calories | | 0.00 | | | |
| Fat | | 0.00g | | | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 0.00g | | | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | | | |
| Cholesterol | | 0.00mg | | | |
| Sodium | | 0.00mg | 0.00mg | | |
| Carbohydrates | | 0.00g | | | |
| Fiber | | 0.00g | | | |
| Sugar | | 0.00g | | | |
| Protein | | 0.00g | | | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg | | |
| Calcium | 0.00mg | Iron | 0.00mg | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Ham, Egg, & Cheese Croissant

| Servings: | 1.00 | Category: | Entree |
|---------------|--------------------------------|----------------|------------------|
| Serving Size: | 1.00 Each | HACCP Process: | Same Day Service |
| Meal Type: | Breakfast | Recipe ID: | R-28821 |
| School: | Prairie Heights High School | | |

Ingredients

| Description | Measurement | Prep Instructions | DistPart # |
|--|-------------|--|---------------|
| TURKEY HAM SLCD 12-1 JENNO | 2 Slice | | 556121 |
| EGG SCRMBD PTY GRLLD 369-1.25Z SNYFR | 1 Each | BAKE Convection or Combination Oven: Preheat oven to 350°F, Line sheet trays with pan liner or parchment paper, Place product on sheet trays, For bulk product, cover with foil prior to placing in oven. For individually wrapped product, do not allow wrapper to touch edges of pan; no need to cover with foil. Heat product per recommended heating times. Total cooking time from thawed state 10 minutes and from frozen state 20 minutes | 663091 |
| CHEESE, AMERICAN BLENDED, YELLOW, SKIM, SLICED | 1 Slice | | 100036 |
| CROISSANT SLCD WGRAIN 2.35Z 4- 12CT SL | 1 Each | BAKE CONVECTION OVEN: 1. Pre-heat convection oven to 325°F. 2. Place whole croissant on ungreased sheet pan. 3. To crisp crust and warm croissants: place in oven 4-5 minutes if frozen; 2-3 minutes if thawed. READY_TO_EAT THAWING DIRECTIONS: 1. Remove frozen croissants from packaging to enhance crispness. 2. Thaw uncovered at room temperature; 2 hours - overnight. | 172172 |

Preparation Instructions

No Preparation Instructions available.

| Meal Components (SLE) Amount Per Serving | | |
|---|------|--|
| Meat | 2.00 | |
| Grain | 2.00 | |
| Fruit | 0.00 | |
| GreenVeg 0.00 | | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |
| RedVeg | 0.00 | |

| OtherVeg | 0.00 |
|----------|------|
| Legumes | 0.00 |
| Starch | 0.00 |

Nutrition Facts

Servings Per Recipe: 1.00 Serving Size: 1.00 Each

| Amount Pe | r Serving | | |
|------------------|-----------|-----------|--------|
| Calories | | 323.33 | |
| Fat | | 15.67g | |
| SaturatedFa | at | 6.00g | |
| Trans Fat | | 0.00g | |
| Cholestero | | 132.50mg | |
| Sodium | | 685.00mg | |
| Carbohydrates | | 29.00g | |
| Fiber | | 2.00g | |
| Sugar | | 5.00g | |
| Protein | | 15.67g | |
| Vitamin A | 0.00IU | Vitamin C | 0.00mg |
| Calcium | 41.00mg | Iron | 1.74mg |
| | | | |

^{*}All reporting of TransFat is for information only, and is not used for evaluation purposes

Cookbook for Prairie Heights HS Salad Bar

Created by HPS Menu Planner

Table of Contents

No Recipes found

Cookbook for Prairie Heights Middle School

Created by HPS Menu Planner

Table of Contents

No Recipes found